
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest in 

Mrs Butler’s office: 

Theo Seymour, Indie Timms, Lucas Antrobus,  

Connor Sutton , Alfie Potts & Flynn  Clulow, Leah Boulton 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Esme Hancock has achieved gold and silver swimming awards.  

Jessica Wain, Kiera Ansell, & Leah Cornwell for  passing their level 
3 gymnastics  

All of the 44 children that completed the summer reading          

Website Updates  

Lunch menu’s for September are available  

Homework menu’s  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss of 

use of facilities.   Our debt policy can be found 

on the school website.  

Space Chase - Summer Reading Challenge  

Congratulations to all of the 44 Children who completed this years 

Summer Reading Challenge with Biddulph Library.  

This week Matt From the Library Services awarded the children 

with certificates and was so impressed with their efforts.  

Well done and keep borrowing books from Biddulph Library. 

Swimming 

The swimming program starts next week on Friday 20th September 

with Learning Lions and Perfect  Panthers.  

Further information will follow.  

Please note that swimming must be worn and can no longer be     

purchased from the school office.  

 

Christmas Costumes  

This may seem premature, if you have a nativity costume that you 

would like to donate, we would be grateful to receive. 

This year we aim to recycle previously loved items for the   Christmas 

nativity. 

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Poppy Jones 

 Busy Bees - Isaac Whalley 

 Terrific Tigers - Hetty Dawson 

 Perfect Panthers - Anneliese Roberts 

 Learning Lions - Jacob Stanway 

 Wise Owls - Alfie fallows 

 Super Squirrels - Mason Beresford 

 Brilliant Badgers - Connor Sutton 

 Fantastic Foxes - Kelly Lin 

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Zayn Porter 

 Busy Bees - Archie Allen 

 Terrific Tigers - Scarlett Foden 

    Perfect Panthers - Evie Cashmore 

 Learning Lions - Fletcher Harvey 

 Wise Owls - Alexandra Latham 

 Super Squirrels - Lucie Whetnall 

 Brilliant Badgers - Kimberley Ward 

 Fantastic Foxes - Jayden Amery  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Dougie Ribbans 

 Busy Bees - Luca Byrom  

 Terrific Tigers - Carly 

  Perfect Panthers - Grace Noakes 

 Learning Lions - Evie-Mai Ansell 

 Wise Owls - Charlie Yoxall 

 Super Squirrels - Alice Atherton 

 Brilliant Badgers - Samantha Harrop 

 Fantastic Foxes - Lillie-Mae Patterson 

 

   

  
      

Year 4 Standon Bowers 

As part of the curriculum last year, the Year 4 children visited 

Standon Bowers for a two night residential stay. The visit proved 

to be a huge success and we intend to offer the same experience 

again this year.  

A meeting will be held on Tuesday 18th October at 3:30pm for 

you to attend with your child to gain an insight on this residential 

trip.  

More information to follow with regards to payment and dates.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Whole School - Reading workshop  

Monday 16th September 2:30 and 

5:30  

 

PTFA AGM Meeting  

Wednesday 25th September 

3:30pm 

 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon  

Friday 27th September 2:00pm 

 

Nursery Open Day  

Tuesday 1st October 

 

Tempest School Photos  

Wednesday 2nd October  

 

School closes for half-term 

Friday 25th October  

 

School Opens  

Monday 4th November  

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday  20th  December  

 

13th September 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can ask my 
friend for help if 

I need to  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

House Points  

Earth 192 

Mars 156 

Saturn 197 

Jupiter 256  

Winners: JUPITER 

Nursery Open Day  

Is your child due to start Nursery or Reception class  

in September 2020? 

We would like to open our doors to you on  

Tuesday 1st October, we want to show you our amazing school and the opportunities we 

offer.  
 

Our School has some fantastic features that include :- 
 An action packed curriculum that brings learning to life and  that children  are  
 enthused by. 
 Forest school experiences from Nursery—Year 4 
 A wide range of afterschool and lunchtime clubs from Reception to Year 4 
 ‘Kool Kidz’ our amazing before and after school provision 7.30am—6.00pm 
 Our recently refurbished music room and ICT suite 
 

Tours of the school will take place on Tuesday 1st October will be:  
9.30am  or 11:00am 

 

Come and  see our fabulous environment in action! 
 

To book please call the school on 01782 973800 or email  
office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

 
Please visit our website for more information www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk or follow up on twitter 

@KingsfieldSch 

Data Collection  

All data collection and  medical forms need to be 
returned to your child's class teacher or the school 

office by Monday if you haven’t already. 
 

A reminder that if you wish to change your consent 
for photos, use of images for social media, displays, 

newspaper, website etc. then please contact the 
school office for an updated form. 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 97.22% Busy Bees 100%          

Terrific Tigers 98.72%           

Perfect Panthers 100%   Learning Lions 100% 

Super Squirrels 92.78%  Wise Owls 98.86% 

Fantastic Foxes 100% Brilliant Badgers 98.48%     
 

Last weeks winners are Busy Bees, Perfect Panthers, 

Learning Lions and Brilliant Badgers - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 98.07% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

 


